
The Secretary of Health, in consultation with the Governor, has sole authority over all 
instances of quarantine, isolation, and restrictions on commerce and travel throughout 
Arkansas, as necessary and appropriate to control disease in the state of Arkansas as 
authorized by Ark. Code Ann. §20-7-109--110. Based on available scientific evidence, it is 
necessary and appropriate to take further action to ensure that COVID-19 remains controlled 
and that residents and visitors in Arkansas remain safe. 

Your safety is important to us and we are required to follow the guidelines below for rentals 
and events held in Fulton County Fair facilities. 

1. An audience of fifty (50) people or fewer is allowed.
2. Seating must be arranged to maintain a 6-foot distance between members of the

audience
3. Family groups may sit together but 6 feet should be maintained between groups.
4. Every other row seating should be unoccupied to provide for 6 feet of physical

distancing.
5. Face coverings are required for all persons present, except for children under 10 years

of age, who are exempt.
6. Persons  who have symptoms of COVID-19 (fever, cough, shortness of breath, sore

throat, or loss of taste or smell) or have had known exposure to someone with Covid-19
in the past 14 days are prohibited from entry.


